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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 12:16 PM
To: Timothy Oliver
Cc: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L
Subject: RE: Beaufort County School District - Open Records Request

Mr. Oliver- 
 
Your March 19, 2021 FOIA request to the District, seeks personal information regarding Beaufort County School District 
students and their parents.  South Carolina law prohibits the use of such personal information provided by a public body 
for commercial solicitation purposes.  Accordingly, before responding further to your information request, the Beaufort 
County School District is requiring that you certify the purpose for which you seek the information; the purpose of your 
request appears to be for the purpose of commercial solicitation.   
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 

 
 
 
From: Timothy Oliver <tim@sycamorelearning.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 11:51 AM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Beaufort County School District - Open Records Request 
 
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 
Good Afternoon Jennifer -   
 
Sycamore Learning Company is requesting, for ACT and SAT webinars, directory information for all students attending 
high school in the Beaufort County School District.  
 
Directory information requested: students name, students grade level, students name of school and parents email 
addresses.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
--  
Timothy Oliver (USMC) 
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Sycamore Learning Company 
www.PrepForTheFuture.com 
678 777 6031 


